
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
Ref:SKg/DSt 
 
 
4th July 2018 

 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
Further to our letter of consultation (2/7/18) about a slight change to our uniform policy from 
September, it has come to our attention that the original wording of the letter needs some 
further clarity. 
 
Namely the two options open to parents that are proposed are as follows: 
 
From September 2018 the Governing Body will be asking girls to wear one of the following 
two items: 

- Black trousers (of an appropriate style) sourced by the parent 
- Black pleated knee length skirt  (these should be sourced from 

Sportswear International)  
 

It is important for parents/carers to note that from September 2018 these are the only 
two options open to students. Any other skirt that is not black, pleated and knee 
length will not be allowed. 
 
The uniform consultation email: uniform@campion.northants.sch.uk remains live. 
 

Yours sincerely, 
 
The Governing Body and Senior Leadership Team 
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